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As we draw to the end of a very disrupted term I would like to thank 
the parents and staff for their efforts this term. Many parents have 
had the very difficult task of returning to learning from home due to 
the road closures and wet weather days, which has definitely been 
challenging. Staff have travelled around long distances and stayed 
away from their families and homes for the past few weeks which 
again is extremely challenging for both themselves and their families, 
though their dedication to the school and the students is greatly ap-
preciated. 

We all hope that next term allows for the return of some normality 
for everyone. 

We have unfortunately had to postpone many of planned activities 
this term due to the wet weather and road closures. Book fair, school 
photos, gymnastics and hockey will all be scheduled next term. 

From the staff and myself, we hope everyone has a safe and restful 
holiday and we look forward to seeing everyone back for our last 
term of 2022 on Monday 10 October. 
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Beat Boxing 

On Friday 9 September we had a special visitor to the school,        
professional beatboxer, Jobe. Jobe ran a beat boxing in the morning 
teaching the students different techniques to beat box and 4            
specific sounds to practice. The students had a wonderful time   
learning to beat boxing and engaged enthusiastically on the day.    
Unfortunately, due to the rain the night before, Quambone students 
we not able to join us in person on the day, instead they joined us 
through a zoom session online.  

Lake Keepit Excursion 

Week 3, next term, k-6 students will set off for their sport and rec 
camp at Lake Keepit. We will be joined by the Quambone school     
students and staff. We are looking forward to our excursion as it will 
be the first we have been able to join with another school overnight 
since 2019.  

Permission notes were sent out this week with students, these are 
different to the form filled in online so must be completed and re-
turned by Friday 14 October, week 1 next term.  
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We will begin swimming for sport again in term 4. We will notify parents next term of the start 
week for swimming once we have confirmed the opening date of the pool. 

We will also hold discussions early next term regarding the possible change of sport day due to 
pre school being held on Fridays.  

Preschool students will not be joining us for swimming lessons this year due to ratio constraints. 
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School Photo’s 

Swimming—Term 4 

A reminder for families wishing to purchase their children’s school photos must complete the 
online purchasing form that was sent out on a Skoolbag post earlier this term. 

School photos will be held week 5, Tuesday 8th November. Students will be required to wear 
full summer uniform including black school shoes, and for girls this will mean their summer dress 
not the sports uniform. 

Photos 

Beat boxing with 
Jobe was great 
fun for everyone! 

The kids got their new tug-o-war rope and love it! 

The kids planted 
some new seed-
lings for their 
spring / summer 
garden. 


